
 

Welcoming Ministry  

Members of this ministry welcome new parishioners to our faith 
community through personal welcome cards and special events called 
“Meet & Greets” held three times each year. 

Our goal is to help new members feel at home at Corpus Christi by 
offering a personal connection to them and inviting them to share their 
gifts and talents with our parish family. 

If you would like to join us in reaching out and welcoming new 
members to our parish or would like more information, please email 
Georgene Fromm at gfinaz1@msn.com. 

And thus you shall greet him: ‘Peace be to you, and peace be to your 
house, and peace be to all that you have.’    I Samuel 25:6 

 

 

 


